
           
 

KENT COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

THE 149TH OPEN –  
FOOTPATH CLOSURES, SANDWICH 

 

(PROHIBITION OF TRAFFIC) 
 

TEMPORARY ORDER 2021 

 
To facilitate the holding of The 149th Open (Golf Championship), Kent 

County Council has made an Order to temporarily prohibit all use of 
certain footpaths which fall within the boundary of Royal St George’s 

Golf Links. 
 

All use of following footpaths will be prohibited, to the actual extent 

indicated at any time by signs and barriers on site. 
 

Public Footpath EE231 - (part of the Saxon Shore Way) closed 
between Princes Drive and North Stream. 

 
Public Footpath EE248 – closed between Tollgate Cottages and where 

it meets Public Footpath EE249 
 

Public Footpath EE249 – closed between Princes Drive and Guilford 
Road. 

  
The prohibition applies to all use, including use by vehicles, 

pedestrians, cyclists and equestrians. 
 

An alternative route will be signposted on site using Public Footpath 

EE230 - between Princes Drive and North Stream. 
 

This Order comes into force from Sunday 11 July 2021 and remains 
valid until conclusion of The 149th Open, no later than Monday 19 July 

2021.  
 

 
 

 
Simon Jones, Director of Highways, Transportation and Waste 

Kent County Council, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ 



 


